LINWOOD AND SUMNER LIBRARIES ANNUAL REPORT

The Board considered a report informing of the achievements and activities of the Linwood and
Sumner Community Libraries during the past year.

The Board decided:
1. That the information be received.
2. That Rosemary Hitt and Diane Bargas be thanked for their report.

3. That the Community Secretary write to the Friends of Sumner Library expressing the Board’s
appreciation and thanks for the Friends’ support of the Library.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


